
Newsletter from September 25th, 2020 
 
 

Dear Biodynamic Practitioners, 

 

As we recently announced in our newsletter of September 15th, we send you today 

the link to the Cardio-Lymph webinars with Michael Shea this November. These four 

webinars are organized by Carlos Rodeiro and Mar Ximenis and can be booked on 

their website www.biostillness.com. 

 

Here is the corresponding Link.  

 

For questions please use the contact form on the website. I, Almut will be the translator 

for the webinar series, so I am not able to answer your questions about the webinars. 

If you register for the series, you can watch them later, in case any of the live dates do 

not fit into your calendar. 

 

We, Michael and Almut, are very much looking forward to the webinars with you and 

that we will get to see you again in this special contactless year. Michael just finished 

a new article on biodynamic practice that he wants you to have. Click here for the new 

article. Enjoy! 

 

With gratitude and love, Michael and Almut 

 
Michael J. Shea, Ph.D. 
Shea Educational Group, Inc. 
13878 Oleander Avenue 
Juno Beach, FL  33408 
  
Phone Number: 561-775-9912 
Website: www.sheaheart.com 

 

 

http://www.biostillness.com/
https://biostillness.com/de/produkt-kategorie/webinar-de/
https://biostillness.com/about-biostillness/#contact
https://www.michaelsheateaching.de/wp-content/uploads/2009-Reverence-E.pdf
http://www.michaelsheateaching.com/

